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Comments: I grew up going to summer camp in the area, and am deeply saddened by this proposed work.  The

proposed project would have a terrible impact on the beautiful Lake Tarleton region not only because it would

ruin one of the most scenic places in America, but also because of the environmental impact. 

 

It is shocking to see this land auctioned off to the highest bidding logger with no thought on the negative impact

of such a deal. The White Mountain National Forest should rethink this decision and put in place protections to

safeguard this land for perpetuity.   


